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Patrol Zone 
Area
Walking Patrol Objectives
• Provide a visual presence in the patrol zone. 
• Deter crime.
• Respond to emergency situations in the 

designated zone. 
• Assist NOPD when such requests are made. 
• Report/document quality of life issues in 

assigned Patrol Zone.
• Detain any suspect who commits any criminal 

offense and contact NOPD to handle incident. 
• Assist with medical and fire emergencies by 

expediting response via police radio. 
• Interact with residents, tourists, business 

employees, and owners so as to establish and 
promote public safety within the zone. 



Key Performance Indicators

Key Performance 
Indicators 3/8-3/19 3/20 - 4/2 4/3-4/30 5/1-5/3

1
6/1-6/3
0

7/1-7/3
1

8/1-8/
30

Year 
to 
Date

Business Checks 249 1370 1910 2063 1407 2136 1958  11,093

Citizen Contacts 158 913 873 897 819 913 933  5,506
NOPD Assists 2 23 39 42 27 33 26  192

 Subjects Moved 15 297 412 452 471 587 615  2,849
Medical (EMS 
Notified Rendered 
Aid)

2 5 5 9 11 9 9 50



Summary of Month Activities
8/2/22: A subject approached UFQ Deputies on patrol grasping a cup containing an unknown liquid. Inexplicably, the individual 
became irate, at which point, threw the liquid contents of the cup directly at the officers. Deputies then detained and relocated 
the subject to the eight district station. At this point, the detained subject continued to be vocally profane, unruly and 
uncooperative. Subsequently, the individual, who refused to identify himself, was arrested and charged with several municipal 
violations.

8/16/22: UFQ Patrol Deputies, while on patrol in the 100 block of Royal St, were flagged down by the bellman of the Wyndham 
hotel. The bellman further stated that 2 homeless individuals were observed removing items from the lobby and attempting to 
leave. UFQ Deputies were able to confront the subjects and recover all of the property without incident.

Through communication and collaboration with the Sobriety Center, UFQ Patrol Deputies have successfully encouraged 
several homeless to voluntarily accept assistance. These individuals willingly left with Sobriety House staff in hopes of 
treatment and successful rehabilitation. UFQ Officers will continue to offer and promote this service to those they contact while 
on patrol.

Additionally, UFQ Administrator, Matthew Pincus, met and spoke with 8th District, Quality of Life Officer, Johnnie Brumfield. 
Officer Brumfield expressed interest in the operational coordination of UFQ Patrol Personnel and 8th District NOPD Officers. 
This cooperative effort would focus on the movement of loiterers from the 100 block of Royal and the 700 block of Canal. 
Officer Brumfield was advised of the UFQ Patrol Program’s willingness to offer support whenever possible. Contact numbers 
for administrators Matt Pincus and Don Powers were also provided.


